
Lisburn U3A Colour Supplement   

 

Lockdown beginning to ease - June 2020  

 

 

The first small group walks took place at Hillborough 

 

 

 
 

                  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Then Drumkeeraagh Forest 

 

 



            Mary Peter’s Track     Craigavon Lakes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

                     

  

    and Belvoir Forest                                                   Doing the Recce 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 

Beginners’ 

Bridge Group 

are not 

daunted by 

the lockdown 

- social 

distancing 

outdoors. 



 Interesting pictures       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 River Lagan                                                     Bee at breakfast 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

            Olive’s magnificent jigsaw                 Still waiting for that haircut 

 

 

 

 

 

Another 

amazing 

sky 

 

 

 

 

Wallace Park gets it right again 



  Scramblers at Chimney Rock and Slievenaglogh 

 

Lots of great 

photographs again 

from: 

 

Daphne Baillie 

Paul Burns 

Olive Campbell 

Esther Chambers 

Sally Cunningham 

Joan Hamilton 

William Grant 

Keith Ineson 

Caruth Logan 

Patricia Duke 

Stanley Prentice 

 


